From: Poonam Nanda

<poonam.nanda@shooliniuniversity.com>

Sent: Friday, 19 June <u>2020, 14</u>:03

To: All Faculty; Deans

Subject: Starting Shoolini Counselling

Helpline

Dear All

Life has been tough recently and I am sure it is affecting our students as well. The suicide of Sushant Rajput has rattled everyone as we realize how fragile the entire ecosystem is.

We are going in for a formal Shoolini 24 by 7 counselling helpline which will be headed by Dr Anita, our counsellor.

We would also like a few volunteers from the faculty so that we can form a committee.

Ashoo Khosla and I have already

volunteered.

So please let me know if you are interested(by 19th June) Who knows there may be someone somewhere who needs our help.

Best wishes

Poonam